
     

News Letter August 2016 

Hi Friends 

We are happy to bring to you the latest newsletter brimming with news, information et al. 

1) HIDA has just announced PEMM program schedule in 23rd November - 6th December 

2) PICT is already open for applicants 

3) Mr. Rajiv Malhan has been selected for PQM.  Our congratulations. 

4) PDM – we have sent 3 applications to HIDA already. 

5) Ghana Electricity Company has sent to us details of 10 prospective candidates for WNF at Godrej 

6) Fellowship meet now called as AAAWI – Vision 2018 to chart the course for AAAWI concluded 

yesterday.  We will cover the proceedings in the next issue. 

7) AGM is scheduled for 27th August.  A separate notice is being sent to all the members, we look 

forward to meeting them. 

8) We are pleased to welcome Mr. Mangesh Mokashi, our latest member.  

 
 


